1973 March 23

Prof. Richmond Bronaugh,
Dept. of GSology,
Baylor University,
Waco, Tx. 76703

Dear Sir:

Sometime within the next few weeks I shall
bring the Hawkins meteorite back to Waco.

I have written every reference and all have
replied but nothing has been established. We are
8till quite in the dark as to where, when or bybwhom this
was found.

I heve one final suggestion. Could we exhibit
this in sore special window or showcase in the geology
department or in the museum with a sign requesting
information? Then maybe we could get your school
paper to give it a2 1little publicity and if any one on
the faculty or in the student body knew anythingm we
might get a lead.

We could work out a short teaser sign. Perhaps
"Mystery Meteorlte--When, Where and By Whom Found??"
A smaller sign could state that it was in the collection
of the late Dr. Hawkins.

Sincerely,



